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PROJECT CONNECT 2003

Service-Learning Collaboration
Shuksan and Fairhaven Middle Schools,
Western Washington University, and the

Bellingham Community

Thank you for joining us in this wonderful adventure called service-learning. We absolutely could not
do this project without you, and we greatly appreciate the contributions you will make to our
students’ learning! The following are some helpful hints to make this experience pleasant and safe
for all:

Give us specific goals and tasks to accomplish – we respond best when we know what you
want us to do.
Let us know what you need! We are here to help you out.
Share your knowledge and strengths with us. We look forward to learning from you!
Be ready for us. Have someone waiting to greet us so we feel comfortable. Please inform
your front desk assistants that we will be visiting.
Help us to understand the rules and regulations at your site.
Please keep us informed of how it’s going. Call Angie Harwood, Professor of Secondary
Education, Western Washington University at 650-3328 to share concerns, suggestions, or
wonderful stories!!

The following are the dates of service for this spring:

Fairhaven Middle School (Tuesdays)           Shuksan Middle School (Fridays)
April 15  April 18
April 22  April 25
April 29  May 2
May 6  May 9
May 13  May 17
May 20  May 23

 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!
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